
REQUEST 
 

Hello there 
 
Please can I request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 
- 
 
How many referals to the Repsonse and Rescue service has there been from 
organisations, including the council and police, in Camden since it's launch, which I 
believe was September 2018.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request.  
 
Out of the 12 referrals we have had for Camden young people, the agencies that referred were 
3 from Children’s Social Care 
3 from Metropolitan Police Service 
5 from a County Police force 
1 other- (organisation providing youth support) 
 
I hope this is useful. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


